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Dear Parents,   
 
Year 4 Multiplication Test 
In June our Year 4 children will be completing the new government multiplication test. This test is 
completed online. We would like to invite you to come along to a short meeting on Tuesday February 
11th from 3pm to 3.30pm, when Mrs Gill and I will give you a little more information, tell you how you 
can help your child practise for this test and answer any questions you may have. We realise this time 
may not be convenient for some people (we can never find a good time for everyone) but really hope 
you can come along.  
Looking forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
Helen Hepworth 
Headteacher 
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